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The Kenai Peninsula Borough School District is fortunate to 
have many parents and community members volunteering 
in the classroom and throughout the schools in various 
capacities.  Debbie Carroll is an outstanding example of a 
school volunteer. 

 
Debbie is always involved in a whirlwind of activity.  She 
has been an avid supporter of Soldotna Elementary School 
for the past ten years.  Debbie has been active in the PTA, 
chaired the annual Book Fair, helped with Book Bingo, 
worked on the Christmas Kindness project, been chief cook 
at the end of the year bar-b-que, set-up the Planetarium 
for a Night with the Stars and so much more.  In addition 
to assisting with special projects, Debbie spends numerous 
hours volunteering in the classroom. 

 

Soldotna Elementary principal, Carolyn Cannava states that 
“Debbie always takes the initiative to help; she is a 
remarkable supporter of learning at Soldotna Elementary 
School.” 

 

We, the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Board of 
Education, are proud to recognize Debbie Carroll for her 
many hours of volunteer service, leadership and devotion 
to quality education. 
 

   


